
 

This Notice was posted in the library listed below, on both the City of Alexandria and ARHA’s 

websites, as well as, posted in the lobby of ARHA. Resident Associations were contacted either via 

mailed notice or directly contacted in person. 

 

  

Notice: 

 

ALEXANDRIA REDEVELOPMENT & HOUSING AUTHORITY 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

  

DATE:                    February 6, 2020 

 

TO:                    GENERAL PUBLIC AND INTERESTED PARTIES 

 

SUBJECT: PUBLIC HEARING ON DRAFT OF AMENDMENT TO ARHA’S 2020 ANNUAL  

AGENCY PLAN 

 

A Public hearing will be held on Tuesday, February 19th, 2020 for the purpose of obtaining public 

comments on the Alexandria Redevelopment & Housing Authority’s (ARHA) amendment to the FY 2020 

Annual Agency Plan. Three (3) amendments are being proposed; two (2) amendments to ARHA’s 

Housing Choice Voucher (HCVP) Administrative Plan include, a new chapter adding the Mainstream 

Voucher Program, and an amendment to update the HCVP waiting list preferences. In addition, there is 

one (1) amendment to ARHA’s Admissions and Continued Occupancy Program (ACOP) Plan to update 

the Public Housing waiting list preferences.  

 

The February 19th public hearing will be held at the Alexandria Redevelopment & Housing Authority, at 

401 Wythe Street, Alexandria, VA 22314. The meeting will be from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m.  Written 

comments may be submitted to ARHA at 401 Wythe Street, Alexandria, VA 22314 or emailed to 

dkaffka@arha.us or jdiaz@arha.us through March 20th, 2020.  

 

A hard copy of the amendment to the Annual Agency Plan Draft and attached amendments can be 

obtained at 401 Wythe Street, Alexandria, VA 22314. Copies will also be available starting February 10th, 

2020 at the following library and websites: 

 

BEATLEY CENTRAL LIBRARY                   5005 Duke Street 

ARHA                                                                        www.arha.us                                   

City of Alexandria                                                      www.alexandriava.gov 

 

During the public hearing, ARHA staff members will be available to answer questions and receive public 

comments. Written comments received by 5:00 p.m., March 20th, 2020, will, as appropriate, be addressed 

in the final version, and/or taken into account in the development of the next Five-Year Action Plan 

and/or One-Year Agency Plan. Interested parties will have an additional opportunity to comment on the 

Plan during the March 23rd, 2020 ARHA Board of Commissioners meeting before the Board takes official 

action on the document. 

 

For further information or requests for reasonable accommodations, please email Denise Kaffka, Quality 

Assurance Specialist II @ dkaffka@arha.us or call, (703) 549-7115 extension 176. 
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